
Coronado Rugby Club,
Ireland Trip
Hello Rugby Families,

As many of you know, last year the club attempted to organize a trip to Ireland

over Spring Break. That trip was put on hold until this year. Several of the

boosters joined a zoom session to learn more about the trip and ask questions.

This is a wonderful opportunity for our players to compete in some great matches

and it’s also an opportunity for your family to have an amazing vacation. The

age groups that will have matches scheduled are U12, U14 and HS Girls and

Boys. It is important that we start registering and preparing now. This is also the

time to work on fundraising to lower our cost. If you are interested or want more

information, please attend the upcoming meeting. Here are some details you can

work on now in preparation:

1. Go to the Coronado Rugby Club website and read up on all of the Ireland trip

information. https://coronadorugby.com/

2. Now is also the time to apply for or renew your passports.

3. If you know you are participating and ready to commit, go to the link, register

and make your $250 (non-refundable) deposit. You will do this for every family

member making the trip. It is important that we start registering now. Prices

will go up the longer we wait.

https://irishrugbytours.wetravel.com/trips/coronado-rugby-club-rugby-tour-to-ireland-28t
h-march-7th-april-2024-irish-rugby-tours-dublin-93805147

4. There will be an informational meeting onMonday September 11th @ 7pm,

Coronado Library Wynn Room, email me with any questions you have.

meljas00@yahoo.com

https://coronadorugby.com/

